
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               7th October 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

‘Respect people’s feelings even if it does not 
mean anything to you…it could mean everything 

to them’ 
 

Levi Tafari 
  
Local poet Levi Tafari came to school on 
Wednesday to help us celebrate National 
Poetry Day. The children had great fun in 
his workshops and he read lots of poems 
throughout the day. Thank you to the 
parents who came to Levi’s workshop - we 
hope you enjoyed it! 
 
 
 

 
 

Adult Yoga Course 
 

Letters have been sent home with details of a 
free 5 week yoga/well-being course for 
parents/carers which is held in our 
Community Room on Wednesday at 9:00am. 
The course was originally due to start two 
weeks ago but due to illness it did not start 
until 5th October. There are still places 
available and the previous course proved very 
popular. If you would like to attend and would 
like more information then please call the 
school office. 
 

 

Year 1 Football Competition 
 

We wish our Year 1 football team good luck 
on Thursday as they represent our school in 
an interschool football competition at the 
Tiber Football Centre. 
 

 

Maths Meetings 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the Maths 
Meetings this week. We hope you found some 
useful tips in supporting your child with maths 
at home. 

 

Lost Property 
 

Isaac Pover (1K) has mislaid his hooded 
sweatshirt – it has his name inside and is  
size 5/6. If found please return to school. 
Thank you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 

10   Oct    Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
11   Oct    Extra Curricular Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
11   Oct    Judo 3:00-3:45pm 
12   Oct    Adult Yoga 9:00am 
13  Oct     Y1 Football 
14  Oct    RM Biscuit Day 
17  Oct    Flu Immunisations 
18  Oct    Harvest Assembly 9:30 Infant Hall 
18 Oct     Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
19 Oct     Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
21 Oct     2H Class Assembly 9:00am Infant Hall 
21 Oct     Break up for half term 3:00pm 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       86% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   94% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    87% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    99% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   97% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well 
done to Snowdrops and 
Sunflowers for fantastic 
attendance! Keep it up! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

95% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
 

Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
8:00 – 8:50AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:00 – 5:30PM 

 
 
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team will be coming in to school 
on Monday 17th October to deliver the flu vaccine 
to all children. Please follow the link below to give 
your consent: 
It is important for you to fill in the form even 
if you do not wish your child to have the 
vaccine. 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 
 


